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5 February 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Tuesday 26 February between 9:30-12:00, Pratchett class will be visiting the 
Stanley Spencer Gallery in Cookham.  We will be learning about the local artist’s life 
and art and how it links with the history of the community of Cookham. This is for our 
unit of work ‘Investigating our area’.  Students are required to make reflections of 
their experience, discuss and pass comment on their enjoyment of the trip, as well as 
linking this artist with history of the local area. 
  
We will arrive back into school before lunchtime and the Stanley Spencer Gallery has 
kindly waived the admission free as our trip is for educational purposes. 
 
If you have any further questions or require more information please do not hesitate 
to contact me on: Jemma.soden@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jemma Soden 
Pratchett Class Teacher  
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